
 

 

NOTES 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

JUNE 30, 2020 

YONKERS ROTARY CLUB 

 

 

Call to order at 5pm 

Attendance: Board members…Bina, Fr. Phillipe, George, Greg, Steve, Sundra, Tim 

Agenda: 

➢ Dues 

In response to two requests for an extension to pay their 2020-21 dues ($195) by June 30th, the Board approved 

the following payment plan for Parul and Pete: payments of approximately $50 must be received on or before 

on August 1, Sep 1, Oct 1 and Nov 1. (Note: The Board previously approved an extension for Mayra to pay the 

full dues on July 1st.) 

 

➢ Membership Update 

Steve reported that Doug is not continuing as a member for 2020-21. 

 

➢ New Members 

The Membership Committee had forwarded applications from Maria Abdullah and James Nolan to the Board; 

the Board approved both candidates. 

The Membership Committee will inform both candidates of their acceptance, the required dues and assign  

Club mentors to them. 

Steve will induct them at an upcoming meeting. 

 

• Other  

➢ 2020-21 Paul Harris awardees - Put over 

➢ Update on Club Donation to YCAP Refrigeration Unit - Steve reported that the unit is being installed and 

that a “ribbon cutting” will be upcoming and the Club’s Centennial Logo will be incorporated into the 

recognition. 

 

➢ The meeting was adjourned at 6pm 


